From: Toni Marie Everhart_

Sent: Friday, February 7, 2025 8:40 AM
To: FS-objections-southwestern-regional-office
Subject: Village of Oak Creek Big Park APS Transmission Line Proposal Coconino National Forest

We, David and Toni Everhart, are residents of the Village of Oak Creek,
Sedona, AZ.

We vehemently object to the proposed APS high voltage above ground
proposed transmission lines south of and visible from the Village of Oak
Creek in the Coconino National Forest.

Our two main objections:

. The increased fire danger caused from additional above ground, high
voltage, transmission lines in proximity to the Village

. The significant negative impact on the scenic and recreational value of
the areas surrounding the above ground transmission lines





